
   

  

To our family and friends at Shwarts Family Dentistry, 
 With great excitement, we are finally able to announce our upcoming move to a great new home at 
Coit and Campbell. This move has been somewhat in the works for several years, and not only will we be in a 
fresh and renovated dental practice, but we will also be adding a few new faces to the Shwarts Family Dental 
team. We are merging our practice with the dental practice of Dr. Howard Kessner. Dr. Shwarts has had the 
pleasure of getting to know Dr. Kessner over the last several years, as they belong to the same professional 
society. 
 Dr. Kessner has practiced at 7522 Campbell Rd. #120, Dallas, TX 75248 since 1979. While searching for 
our new location, Dr. Shwarts noticed the space next to Dr. Kessner was available. This, combined with our 
similar practice philosophies and Dr. Kessner’s impending retirement, led us to merge our practices, giving   
Dr. Kessner’s patients a long-term dental home. With the additional space, we at Shwarts Family Dentistry 
have our long-term home in a newly renovated and enlarged space. 
 Our team members are excited to welcome several new faces into the office, and a handful of you 
have already met some of the new team members. Dr. Kessner plans to be in the office through June as he 
transitions toward his retirement. All of Dr. Kessner’s current staff will remain on staff at Shwarts Family 
Dentistry. During the renovations, we’ve had Dr. Kessner’s staff working in our current office, and we have 
truly enjoyed our time with Karen, Kim, and Lori. Lori, the dental hygienist, has filled in for us at times over the 
last few weeks, and patients have already asked to get back on her schedule. Kim, the dental assistant, has 
been extremely helpful in maintaining the flow of the office and helping wherever is needed. Karen brings 
another welcoming face with a wealth of knowledge and experience as she joins the front desk team.  
 We come together, officially, on June 1. Our office will be closed (but still available for emergencies) 
the first week of June as we move and settle into our new space. We will be fully open on June 12, and we 
look forward to seeing you at the new location.   

In addition to securing a new home, we completed a comprehensive search for an additional dentist to 
support the needs of our growing practice and are excited to introduce you to our new partner. Though we 
cannot announce her name yet, our new doctor plans to start on July 1. You can meet her and learn about her 
background when you come in for your next appointment. We are excited to say that after meeting her, both 
Dr. Shwarts’s wife and Annie said, “I don’t care about the rest of the doctors, but you need to hire her.”   
 Our new address is 7522 Campbell Rd. #120, Dallas, TX 75248. It is just 3.2 miles west of our current 
office down Campbell. It is at the southwest corner of Coit and Campbell right next to Cindi’s Deli. Other 
notable tenants in the same strip include Campisi’s Restaurant, Texas Family Fitness, Salons by JC, and Dr. 
Shwarts’s favorite donut shop (don’t tell the other dentists!). We will have an open house soon to show off 
the new office with another invitation to follow when we set a date. There may even be some BBQ to sample! 
 
Thank you for following us on this journey – we’re looking forward to showing off our new space to you. 
 
 
 
The Shwarts Family Dentistry Team 


